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Greetings all, 
 
A couple of months ago I asked InterVarsity alumni for input regarding the Immanuel Approach. 
People sent in some really encouraging, inspiring thoughts and testimonies, and I thought it 
would be fun to share a few of these with the rest of you. Here’s the first: 
 

“I have been so blessed by your books, websites, and videos. They, along with the Life 
Model, have led to huge transformation in my life. Since you announced it, I have been 
praying for your participation with IVCF because I think Immanuel prayer and the Immanuel 
lifestyle can have a massive impact on the spiritual transformation of IVCF students. 
  
My involvement with IVCF started in college. In 1987, I was on the founding advisory board 
of IVCF’s Marketplace Ministry, and I was one of the early entrepreneurial investors in the 
Marketplace Ministry.  
  
As a part of the Marketplace Ministry I developed and led 2 different breakout seminars at 3 
Urbanas. No experience in my life has exceeded worshiping with 20,000 students in the 
circular U of I basketball dome in Urbana.  
  
I remember even back then that among the students there was a deep longing for a more 
experiential relationship with Jesus. And an Immanuel lifestyle is the only thing I know of 
that can meet that deep experiential longing. So I wholeheartedly endorse your 
participation with IVCF. 
  
One more thing, it was that deep experiential longing that I anticipated being a need for my 
grandchildren in this postmodern world and that I saw in the Urbana students that I 
interacted with that led me to the Life Model. 
  
I am really excited about IVCF becoming immersed in Immanuel!” 
  
Perry B. 

 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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